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__________________________________________________________ Attached is a revised proposal
from the SEC staff. If any trusts become effective under different conditions, please let the
Institute know. We will keep you informed of developments. Mary K. Bellamy Associate
General Counsel Craig S. Tyle Assistant General Counsel
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